

9th June 2022

Dear Colleagues/Parent/Carer/Student

NEW TRUST NAME UPDATE

Thank you for your ongoing interest in the change of our Trust's name. The shortlist (below) of the two names were presented to the wider Trust Board on Monday 6th June.

- Changing Lives Learning Partnership
- Changing Lives Learning Trust

Trustees believe either of these names speaks to the heart of why we exist and it also is a recognition of where our journey started and will continue beyond today; to changing lives through learning.

There were two decision made:

- 1. Based upon the responses of the consultation: <u>The Trust Board unanimously</u> <u>agreed to recommend to Members that we should change the name of The</u> Trust.
- 2. Given the unanimous decision in favour of that recommendation, <u>The Trust</u>

 <u>Board unanimously agreed to propose to Members that the name be changed</u>
 to:

CHANGING LIVES LEARNING TRUST

This name came from the consultation responses. Thank you to whomever proposed this name or similar. It's a name that acknowledges where we've come from and what we will always stand for.

"We are Changing Lives" and it is en<u>trust</u>ed to us to Changing Lives Through Learning every day.









What happens next?

Members will determine, in their Extraordinary General Meeting on 14th June, whether to accept this recommended name change. On 15th June I will write to you with the outcome of that decision.

After the examination season we will run a competition for the students to submit designs for the new logo and look forward to what they may create.

My last letter informed you that this activity was at zero cost and that remains the case.

Thank you again.

Yours Sincerely,

Jonathan Johnson Chief Executive Officer





